
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident,                            April 2022 
 
2-16 Aquarium Street, Rhyl - remodelling of terraced houses 
 
You may remember that I wrote to you last summer to let you know that we would be starting 
works on remodelling the terrace at 2-16 Aquarium Street, Rhyl this year. 
 
I am pleased to say that the Council has awarded the contract to Adever, to carry out the 
works and they will be starting on site in the next few weeks. 
 
This remodelling project will provide eight, 4-bedroom, affordable family homes available to 
rent through the Tai Teg affordable housing register. To be considered for one of these homes, 
prospective tenants will need to register with Tai Teg by visiting 30TUwww.taiteg.org.ukU30T, where 
details will be available later this year. 
 
This is part of the Welsh Government Transforming Towns programme, to redevelop and 
improve town centres, or nearby areas, including the development of housing. For more 
information, visit https://gov.wales/support-improve-town-centres 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mark Dixon 
Housing Development Manager 
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